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15th May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The Royal Wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle takes place this Saturday 19th 
May at St George’s Chapel in the grounds of Windsor Castle. 
 
We would like to commemorate this occasion. 
 
We would like the children to come dressed in Red, White and Blue or Wedding Attire on 
Friday 18th May and in addition we would like to ask each child to bring a bulb which will 
be planted in the school grounds as a lasting reminder of this special day. 
 
Bulbs can be handed to your child’s class teacher for safekeeping. 
 
We hope you are able to offer your support and look forward to creating a beautiful area 
in the school grounds. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
 


